
RECALLED Formicprotect 

The Formicprotect used in this study was part of a batch (22-304-1) that was subject to a 

voluntary recall by the manufacturer on August 30, 2023 due to a defect that prevented the 

strips from properly releasing formic acid. The reported efficacy is not consistent with the 

results of any other published efficacy study with Formicprotect (registered as Formic Pro, 

Formicpro, and MAQS+ in other markets).  
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